
CRAMOND PARENT & CARER INFO FOR WEEK OF 22ND NOV 2021  

Please continue to promote KIND words and behaviour in your actions. 

Big THUMBS UP of THANKS to all the parents and carers who are showing 

kindness and consideration by wearing a face covering in our school grounds. 

This small selfless act makes a huge difference to our collective wellbeing.  

I am aware of several adults 

who choose not to wear face 

coverings.  

If you are choosing to not wear a face covering or are exempt, please be additionally 

vigilant in your social distancing to protect yourself and others. 

Some non-face covering wearers will be exempt, however I must ask ALL adults to avoid any 

gathering or huddling in our grounds in line with government FACTS. Please ensure school 

gates are kept clear and respect all families right to feel safe in our community.  

At CPSC last night we had a good discussion around our collective 

concerns over Road Safety and risk to our pupils by adults choosing to 

park selfishly or ignoring safe school streets campaign. The flashing lights 

denote NO VEHICLE MOVEMENT during busy times.  

We encourage walking to school and parking further then walking to 

avoid congestion. Please look at the whole school community as an 

extension to your own family and be as concerned about their 

wellbeing. Being late, being busy or wishing to avoid inclement weather 

is no excuse. Please give yourself time and wear coats.  

Do not risk a serious accident or death because you wanted to park 

close to school for your own convenience. The repercussions of your 

poor decision can be significant and far reaching for many others…. 

Not all disabilities are visible, and many parents do have blue badge access or mask 

exemption. Please be kind in your interactions and do not make assumptions.  

If children can access the grounds alone then we would encourage them to do so. 

CPSC – SEE SLIDES WITH LINKS AND HT UPDATE HEADLINES FROM LAST NIGHT 

Cramond Christmas calendar will be shared with you all next week. There is no cost. 

Optional Christmas jumpers etc from 1st, Parties, movies etc all held on same days as a class 

WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 22ND NOV  

JUDO TASTER SESSIONS THIS WEEK – SEE TIMETABLE FROM MR COOK 

• No NETBALL clubs this week due to building work. 

• Oscars after school will be held in sports hall – parent access via silver gate (not Wed.)  

• P1, P5 & P6 will be decanted into a spare room on one afternoon or morning for works 

on new exit doors – class teachers will communicate. Learning will be unaffected.  


